
PUBLIC 
CHARGE 
LEGISLATIVE BRIEFING 
State Senator Gustavo Rivera and Assembly 

Member Richard Gottfried, along with a group 
of immigrant rights advocacy organizations, 
will hold a briefing for elected officials and 

their staff to provide an update on the chilling 
effects that the Trump administration’s 

proposed “public charge” rule could bring to 
New York’s immigrant communities.

To confirm your attendance or if you have any questions, 
please contact Abbey Sussell at the New York Immigration Coalition
either by email at asussell@nyic.org or by phone at (646) 902-4437.
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